

Third Floor Lounge
St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation is elated to announce the completion of renovations of the residents lounge on the third floor of the home.  Family and friends of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home were the benefactors that made this addition to our home possible. We appreciate the generosity of the many individuals and organizations who give to St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation, and would like to thank everyone for their kindness which benefits the lives of our residents here at St. Patrick’s Mercy Home.  In the picture below, Walter Andrews, President of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Auxiliary accepts donations from Murray Chaplin on behalf of Ice Caps Cares Foundation and Rotary – Lion Pacers group.
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Staff Member Paints Picture of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home
Barry Penton, an employee with our Recreation Department, and a well-known artist, has painted a picture St. Patrick’s Mercy Home as it existed circa 1959.  You can purchase a print of the original at his website:  http://barrypentonart.bigcartel.com/.   Barry will donate 50% of the proceeds of all sales to the residents of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home.
Thank you Barry!!!
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Summer Student creates Sensory Garden 

This past summer, Ian Verge our student hired for the summer with the Foundation, created a Sensory Garden for the residents of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home.  Ian, in cooperation with Joyce Penney, Director of Volunteer Activities, planted flowers that appealed to the senses of smell, touch and sight.  Below are pictures of the Sensory Garden as well as Ian sharing his portable Sensory Garden with our residents’.
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Did you Know?

If you want to trace your family tree, run for public office or win the lottery!!!
Which sea in the world has the greatest concentration of salt?  The Dead Sea.
How is the age of a fish determined?  By its scales.
?Trivia?
What does an invisible baby drink?  Evaporated Milk (
New Home Theatre System for Recreation Therapy
A large screen, high definition home theatre system has been installed in the Recreation Therapy area on the ground floor.  The system comes equipped with an eight foot screen and projection unit with surround sound for our residents’ enjoyment.  In addition, the system has the ability to be used for training and educational purposes.  The Recreation Therapy team has used the system to allow residents to watch the Regatta as well as watch a variety of movies.  We are in the process of adding a DVD component to the Theatre system to enhance the features offered through the entertainment unit.

I am certain that the home theatre system will be a welcome addition for our residents as we strive to enhance the health and well-being of our residents.

Hydroponic Garden

St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation is pleased to announce the establishment of a Hydroponic Garden on the ground floor of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home.  The hydroponic garden was created through a partnership with ENACTUS MUN and Choices for Youth.  Our goal is to make the hydroponic garden a logical extension of the garden therapy program we established this past summer.  Under the guidance of Joyce Penney, Volunteer Director here at St. Patrick’s Mercy Home, the gardening program is sure to be a wonderful addition for our residents’ enjoyment.
We are always happy to partner with other community minded organizations to improve the lives of our residents and make St. Patrick’s Mercy Home, their home.
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Upcoming Events in Support of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home
October 27, 2016 - Dinner Theater & Silent Auction - Spirit of Newfoundland - Masonic Temple – “It’s My Party and I’ll Bawl If I Want To”
This is an annual event for the Foundation and its success is a result of the tremendous support we receive from residents’ family members and friends, as well as the fabulous support we receive from the community and staff of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home.  If you would like to buy a ticket(s) call 752-8745.


To date St. Patrick’s Mercy Home Foundation has contributed $ 1,122,693.38 to the residents of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home. These contributions have included, but not limited to:

· Wheel Chair Bus
· Palliative Care Rooms

· Third Floor Lounge 

· Multiple Ceiling Lifts

· New Furnishing for all Floors

· Christmas Gifts for all Residents 

We are always looking for helping hands!
To volunteer to serve on the Board or any of the Committees call Chris Peddigrew, Board Chair at 746-2715 or email chris@wphlaw.ca . 
You can now donate Online
Donations in support of St. Patrick’s Mercy Home can now be made online by using the secure website offered by CandaHelps.org. 




Visit our website!

http://www.spmhf.nl.ca
W

hy not make St Patrick’s Mercy Home 

~Your Charity of Choice~

Creating a Home away from Home!
